Jim Russell To: Records Center

) cc:
06/01/00 01:43 PM Subject: Re: Avista's comments on rulemaking

Please file copy of this in UG-990294 abd UE-990473, thanks.
----- Forwarded by Jim Russell/WUTC on 06/01/00 01:41 PM -----

Jim Russell To: "Folsom, Bruce" <bruce.folsom@avistacorp.com>
. cc: getchart@wutc.wa.gov, records@wutc.wa.gov, Vicki
Lerg1iouaTAl Pl Elliott WUTC@WUTC

Subject: Re: Avista's comments on rulemaking[

Bruce, in Avista's comments regarding 480-90/100-071, Discontinuance/Disconnection of Service, it
states that the billing and customer accounting information system would need to be redesigned at a
minimum cost of $5,000,000 and the Company would incurr additional annual operating costs estimated at
$900,000 per year. Could you please provide us with additional data and information supporting these two
estimates so that we can evaluate these cost estimates and possibly find alternative solutions. A quick
response would be most appreciated.

"Folsom, Bruce" <bruce.folsom@avistacorp.com>

"Folsom, Bruce" To: "records@wutc.wa.gov" <records@wutc.wa.gov>, "getchart@wutc.
<bruce.folsom@avista wa. gov (E-mail)" <getchart@wutc.wa.gov>, "jrussell@wutc. wa. gov
corp.com> (E-mail)" <jrussell@wutc.wa.gov>

04/20/00 04:19 PM ce-

Subject: Avista's comments on rulemaking

Attached are electronic copies of Avista's comments in the electric and
natural gas
operational rulemaking.

If you have any questions, please call me at 509-495-8706.

(Copies of each have been faxed to the Record Center. The original plus 10
copies
went out this afternoon by overnight mail.)

--Bruce Folsom
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